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July 20, 1961

Mr. Robert L. Bunnel
Box 110
Carlsbad, New Maxico

Re: Bunnel Magnolia State Wells 2 and 3,
Section 1%, Township 21 South, Range
27 East, Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Bunnel:

Mr. M. L. Armstrong, District B8upervisor of the Com-
mission's Artesia office, has informed me that the subject
wells should be plugged. It is my understanding that these
wells have been inactive for some time, and that inspite
of instructions by Mr. Armstrong to either complete the
wells or plug them, you have done neither.

Please arrange to have these wells plugged by Sep-
tember 1, 1961, Mr. Armstrong should be contacted for
an approved plugging program and must be given the oppor-
tunity to witness the plugging.

Very truly yours,

RICHARD 8. MORRIS
Special Assistant
Attorney General

R8M/esr

cc: Mr., M. L. Armstrong
District Supervisor
Oil Consaervation Commission
Drawexr DD
Axrtesia, New Maxico
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